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REPORT ON FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMME 

One day Student Development Program (SDP) and Faculty Development Program (FDP) was 

organized by Department of Management studies, New Horizon College of Engineering, Bengaluru. 

 

There were enthusiastic external participants who registered from different colleges and institutes.  180 

students from Department of Management Studies New Horizon College of Engineering and faculty 

from NHCE and various other colleges, adding to a total of 351 participants.  

With the blessings of almighty, the programme progressed by Dr.Rose Kavitha, Professor, New 

Horizon College of Engineering by welcoming all the dignitaries of New Horizon College of 

Engineering and participants. 

 The SDP and FDP received a lot of positive feedback from students, faculty members, and research 

scholars from many universities and colleges in India. 

The Program ended with the Vote of Thanks given by Dr. Priyameet Keer Kaur Asscociate 

Professor, Department of Management Studies. 

 



 
 

 
 

 


